Pittsburg State University ® Pittsburg, Kansas 66762 @ 316/231-7000

May 6, 1988

Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

It is a pleasure to acknowledge your reception report and I
am pleased to tell you your report of KRPS-FM on May 4th
from 7:55 a.m. to 8:10 a.m. is accurate. You received KRPS-
FM on our first day of broadcasting at full power: 100 KW
ERP operation. KRPS-FM is a new fine arts public radio
station licensed to Pittsburg State University. It format
is similar to that of KANU-FM in Lawrence, KS.

Jan O’Connor, KRPS Director of Development, has asked me to
enclose some informational material on KRPS and a
contribution card, should you find the KRPS programming
pleasurable.

Sincerely,
g 7

Keith Retzer
Chief Engineer



